July 6, 1929.

Hon. William Phillips,
Legation of the United States,
Ottawa, Ont.
Dear Mr. Fhillips:
I thank you very much for your letter of Gih.
Mias Dodemiede is not en American ¢ tizen.
She has not lived there long enocugh to become one. I

think, though, that she probably intends to make applice-
tion as soon as she can.

I am very grateful indeed to you for the
trouble you have gone to at my request.

Yours wvery truly,

Arthur Meighen.
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